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From pre-page

May please refer to the notings on page 29/n
above. It is regarding request sent to Hon’ble Lt.
Governor by Prof. Mayank Vahia of Tata Institute of
Fundamental Research under the Department of
Atomic Energy Govt. of India regarding the permission
to study the astronomical beliefs of people of A & N
Islands.

The copy of the e-mail from above said Professor
was marked to Director (ANTRI). The matter has been
dealt in detail on 29/03/2017 in F. No. 38-
785/2014/RES-PRO/ANTRI/TW and was sent to
Director (TW) /Secretary (TW). The copy of the note is
place in this file vide page 300/c.

The file has not come back yet. The decision
recorded in that file could be acted upon once the file
returns back.
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